
BID TABULATION – PEST CONTROL SERVICES, RJS - BID #16-07 - DUE DATE/TIME: 03/29/17 @ 10:00AM 
 

          V  E N D O R S 

Amounts listed below do not necessarily mean the lowest listed 
cost bid constitutes the lowest responsive and responsible bid 
package.  Tampa Sports Authority staff must complete a detailed 
evaluation of each bid package submitted and, once the 
evaluation of all bids submitted is complete, the bid will be 
awarded to the bidder who is most responsive and responsible as 
required by Florida Statutes. 

 
 

ABC PEST 
CONTROL 

 
 

INSECT IQ, INC. 

 
 

AIM PEST CONTROL 

PIGEON CONTROL YEARLY TOTAL $1,800 $240 $3,540 

ANNUAL GRAND TOTAL ALL SERVICE AREAS $33,419.40 $10,179 $18,000 

THREE (3) YEAR EXTENDED GRAND TOTAL  

(ALL SERVICES) 

$100,258.20 $30,537 (3 year total re-added and 
corrected) 

$54,000 

HOURLY LABOR RATE FOR OTHER SERVICES (See note below) $100 $125 Quotes, only 

Signed General Terms & Conditions Received Received Not Received 

Signed Guarantee of Bid Proposal Received Received Received 

Acknowledgment of Addendum(s), if applicable Received Received Received 

Acknowledgment of Bidder, If Corporation Received Received Received Not Notarized 

Acknowledgment of Bidder, If a Partnership or Individual N/A N/A N/A 

Acknowledgment of Principal, If Corporation Received Received Received Not Notarized 

Legal Status of Bidder Received Received Received 

Bidder Reference/Qualification Form Received Received Received 

Statement of No Bid N/A N/A N/A 

Bid Checklist Received Received Received 
 
 

Note:  The hourly rate will not be calculated in figuring the lowest, responsible bidder. 
 

  



BID TABULATION – PEST CONTROL SERVICES, RJS - BID #16-07 - DUE DATE/TIME: 03/29/17 @ 10:00AM 
 

          V  E N D O R S 

Amounts listed below do not necessarily mean the lowest listed 
cost bid constitutes the lowest responsive and responsible bid 
package.  Tampa Sports Authority staff must complete a detailed 
evaluation of each bid package submitted and, once the 
evaluation of all bids submitted is complete, the bid will be 
awarded to the bidder who is most responsive and responsible as 
required by Florida Statutes. 

 
 
 

PESTMASTER SERVICES 

 
 

ARROW 
ENVIRONMENTAL 

SERVICES 

 
 

TRULY NOLEN 
OF AMERICA 

PIGEON CONTROL YEARLY TOTAL $2,100 $550.75 As needed 

ANNUAL GRAND TOTAL ALL SERVICE AREAS $8,652 $8812 (Annual total re-added and 
corrected) 

$15,176 

THREE (3) YEAR EXTENDED GRAND TOTAL  

(ALL SERVICES) 

$25,956 $26,436 (3 year total re-added and 
corrected) 

$45,528 

HOURLY LABOR RATE FOR OTHER SERVICES (See note below) $25 $80 $90 

Signed General Terms & Conditions Not Received Received Received 

Signed Guarantee of Bid Proposal Received Received Received 

Acknowledgment of Addendum(s), if applicable Received Received Received 

Acknowledgment of Bidder, If Corporation Received Received Received 

Acknowledgment of Bidder, If a Partnership or Individual N/A N/A N/A 

Acknowledgment of Principal, If Corporation Received Not Received Received 

Legal Status of Bidder Received Received Received 

Bidder Reference/Qualification Form Received Received Received 

Statement of No Bid N/A N/A N/A 

Bid Checklist Received Received Received 
 

 
Note:  The hourly rate will not be calculated in figuring the lowest, responsible bidder. 

  



 
BID TABULATION – PEST CONTROL SERVICES, RJS - BID #16-07 - DUE DATE/TIME: 03/29/17 @ 10:00AM 

 
          V  E N D O R S 

Amounts listed below do not necessarily mean the lowest listed 
cost bid constitutes the lowest responsive and responsible bid 
package.  Tampa Sports Authority staff must complete a detailed 
evaluation of each bid package submitted and, once the 
evaluation of all bids submitted is complete, the bid will be 
awarded to the bidder who is most responsive and responsible as 
required by Florida Statutes. 

 
 

FLORIDA PEST 
CONTROL 

 
 

TURNER PEST  
CONTROL 

 

PIGEON CONTROL YEARLY TOTAL $460 Included in Annual & 3 Year Cost  

ANNUAL GRAND TOTAL ALL SERVICE AREAS $11,387 $7200  

THREE (3) YEAR EXTENDED GRAND TOTAL  

(ALL SERVICES) 

$34,161 $21,600  

HOURLY LABOR RATE FOR OTHER SERVICES (See note below) $30 $125  

Signed General Terms & Conditions Received Received  

Signed Guarantee of Bid Proposal Received Received  

Acknowledgment of Addendum(s), if applicable Received Received  

Acknowledgment of Bidder, If Corporation N/A Received  

Acknowledgment of Bidder, If a Partnership or Individual Received N/A  

Acknowledgment of Principal, If Corporation N/A Received  

Legal Status of Bidder Received Received  

Bidder Reference/Qualification Form Received Received  

Statement of No Bid N/A N/A  

Bid Checklist Received Received  
 

 
Note:  The hourly rate will not be calculated in figuring the lowest, responsible bidder. 

 


